Ta'mirul Millat Kamil Madrasah, Dhaka

Pre Test Online Examination-2020

Class: Five Subject: English Time: 2:30 Hours Full marks: 100

<u>Part-A</u>

1. Read the following text carefully and answer the questions.

A person's birthday is a special day. This is the date when the person was born. People around the world celebrate birthdays in different ways. In many countries people celebrate with a cake. There are candles on the cake. There is one candle for each year of the person's life. People sing a song for the person. At the end of the song, the person blows out the candles.

In some countries, there is often a party for a child's birthday. The child's friends come to the home. There is special food like sweets. The children play games and sing. The friends often bring a birthday gift for the child. The gifts are wrapped in colodrful paper. The gift may be a toy, a book or some clothes. In some countries, the friends don't bring gifts. The most important thing is to enjoy the day and spend time with friends and family.

a. Choose the best answer:

1×5=5

- i) What does the number of candles depend on?
- a) the child's age b) the child's weight
- c) the child's height d) the child's talent
- ii) what are usually lit on a birthday cake?
- a) lamps b) candles
- c) bulbs d) flames
- iii) what do we say for wishing birthday?
- a) happy day b) happy night
- c) happy birthday d) happy birth night
- iv) the candles are placed-
- a) inside the cake b) beside the cake
- c) under the cake d) on the cake
- v) birthday is clebrated-
- a) in Bangladesh only b) in India only
- c) around the world d) in Pakistan only

b. Write true or false. If false, give the correct answer $1 \times 5 = 5$

- i) A birthday is a normal day.
- ii) People sing religious songs on birthday.
- iii) People around the world celebrate birthdays in different ways.
- iv) The gifts are wrapped in white paper.
- v) The friends often bring a birthday gift for the child.

c. Answer the following questions:

1×5=5

i) What is a birthday?

- ii) Who bring gifts for a child on its birthday?
- iii) What kind of gifts may one get during one's birthday party?
- iv) When does the person blow out the candles?
- v) What is the most important thing?

d. Match column 'A' with column 'B': 1×5=5

Column-A	Column-B	
a. A person's birthday	the world celebrate birthdays in different	
	way	
b. This is the	people celebrate with a cake	
c. People around	candles on the cake	
d. In many countries	date when the person was born	
e. There are	is a special day	

e. Fill in the blanks with appropriate words from the text: 5

(e) are song.

2. Write the meaning of the following words (any ten)10

Digital, Fastest, Quickly, Independence, Victory, Weightlifting, Rainbow, Butterfly, Folklore, Anthem, Museum, Nationality, Terrible

3. Make five sentence from the following substitution table:5

a. The hare	passed	steadily, on and on
b. The tortoise	looked	the sleeping hare
c. Soon, he	walked	quickly
d. The hare	slept	at the finish line
e. When he finally woke up, he	ran	for an hour

4. Make meaningful sentences with the following words (any ten) 1×10=10

Drawn, Forest, Laugh, Special, Nation, Homework, Popular, Magazine, Beautiful, Interesting, Tourist, Sunset, Vacation

5. Write first 8 lines of the poem 'I wanted to do' my work today by heart. 10

Part-B: Grammar

6. Re-write the sentences using punctuations and capital letters where necessary 5

- a) Babul and his family live on the island of doublar char
- b) babul's father had a grocery shop
- c) babuls father told him what happened that day
- d) there was light rain in the morning on 25 may
- e) their torch working and they had extra batteries
- **7. Read the following situation. Make a dialogue on it - 5** You want to fix an appointment.
- 8. Write an application to the principal for Transfer Certificate. 05

Or

Write a letter to your friend invite him for picnic.

- 9. Write a paragraph on "Your reading Room". 10
- 10. Write an eassay on any one of the following: 15

a) Your Hobby b) Value of Time c) Your Madrasah